
  

Date:     21 March 2016 
Application Reference: 2015/3980/L 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
16 Eton Villas, London, NW3 4SG 
 
In respect of condition 3 of the listed building consent granted on 18 November 2015, I 
append to this letter detailed drawings of: 
 
a) Plans at 1:20 (minimum scale) of the window in the side elevation, showing the  

archway, fenestration pattern and materials;   
 

b) Plans, sections and elevation drawings at 1:20 (minimum scale) of the reinstated 
double doors, plus 1:2 details showing door mouldings and surround/architrave 
details.   

 
As per Informative 1 concerning the door between the hall and front reception room the 
following has been noted:  
 
"The applicant has provided evidence that the door between the hall and front reception 
room is no longer in its original position. As such, the relocation of the opening is 
considered to be acceptable.” 
 
We would in fact like to relocate the door to the original position rather than the position 
noted on the application. As this change is a reinstatement of an original feature (and 
Camden has been assured of this), we trust that this will be acceptable. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Joseph Bekhor  
  



 

 
  



 
 




